MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING
OF THE ANNVILLE TOWNSHIP BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
November 13, 2019

A Public Hearing was held by the Annville Township Board of Commissioners starting at 6:00
PM on November 13, 2019 in the Commissioners’ Room of Annville Town Hall, 36 North
Lancaster Street, Annville, PA to hear public comment on the proposed 2020 budget.

The following members were present: Rex A. Moore, President; Henri B. Lively, Vice President;
Thomas R. Embich, Treasurer; and Joann F. Zimmerman. Also in attendance was Nicholas T.
Yingst, Township Administrator and Secretary to the Board of Commissioners.

President Moore called the Public Hearing to order and led those present in the Pledge of
Allegiance to the flag of the United States of America.

Mr. Yingst reported the hearing was properly advertised and the proposed 2020 budget had been
available for review in the Township Office and on the Township website since November 1,2019.
He reported that no comments had been received from the public, and it was noted that no members
of the public were present to offer questions or comments. Mr. Yingst then provided an overview
of the proposed 2020 budget for various funds, describing the reasons for any significant changes
to revenue or expense categories from 2019 to 2020. Upon concluding, he asked if the
Commissioners had any questions or comments, and in response to a question from Mr. Embich
he noted that the financing for the Annville Center lot would continue to be paid out of the General
Fund. With no further questions or comments noted, the Commissioners agreed to keep the Public
Hearing in session for a few more minutes should anyone from the public arrive late. After several
further minutes and no new arrivals to the Public Hearing, and no comments or questions noted
from the public, MOTION by President Moore, second by Ms. Zimmerman to close the Public
Hearing. Motion carried unanimously and the hearing was declared closed at 6:15 PM.
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